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DEC I 21990

In Reply Refer To:
License: SUB-1010
Docket: 040-8027
EA: 90-158

Sequoyah Fuels Corporation
ATTN: Reau Graves, Jr.

President
Hwy. 10 and I-40
P,0. Box 610
Gore, Oklahoma 74435

Gentlemen:

This is in response to your letter dated November 30, 1990, requesting an
extension of the time frame for submitting to NRC a proposed comprehensive
management assessment. Your request to extend the time frame until
December 19, 1990, has been approved.

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this issue, please contact
Bill Beach at (817) 860-8223.
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A, Bill Beach, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc:
Oklahoma Radiation Control Program Director
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